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The Honourable Shawn Skinner 
Minister 
Department of Natural Resources 
Government of Newfoundland and Labrador 
7th Floor, Natural Resources Building 
50 Elizabeth Avenue, St. John’s, NL 
A1B 4J6 
 
Dear Minister: 
 
I attach for your information and file a copy of correspondence which was forwarded to 
Nalcor Energy on today’s date. 
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at 726-1133 or by e-mail: 
awells@pub.nl.ca.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Andy Wells 
Chairperson & Chief Executive Officer 
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